
Hillgrove Union Cemetery 
2017 Wreath Program 

 
Hillgrove Union Cemetery extends to you an invitation to participate in our  

 

Holiday/Winter Wreath Program 
  

Decorate the grave site of your loved ones this holiday season and help create a 
respectful and meaningful atmosphere on the memorial grounds.   

Additional wreaths may be purchased to use at home or other cemeteries. 
 

The Cemetery, in conjunction with Boy Scout Troop #103, is offering a 
live 24-inch Fraser Fir wreath with “snow” frosted pine cones  

and a beautiful red velvet bow for grave site placement.   
Wreaths will be attached to a stand and placed at the grave site. 

 

                                                                                                                 
 

The cost is $30 payable in cash, check or credit card.  The cemetery will take orders thru November 20.  
 Phone orders will be accepted at 847-6456. 

 
___________________________________________cut here_______________________________________________ 

 
Your Last Name______________________________    Your First Name _________________________________ 

 

Address _____________________________________  

 

City___________________________  Zip __________ 

 

Phone ______________________________________ 

 

Visa or Master Card # ________________________ Expiration Date __________________________________ 

 

Security Code (last 3 digits on back of card) ____  or check number ________________________________ 
      Checks payable to Hillgrove Union Cemetery 

Signature ___________________________________ 

 

Person’s Name on Grave ______________________________________________ 

 

    ______________________________________________ 

 
   ______________________________________________ 

 
 Hillgrove Union Cemetery   

10 N. First Street 
Miamisburg, Ohio  45342 

937-847-6456 

Number of wreaths _______________________ 

 
TOTAL $__________________________________ 

Wreaths will be placed at the grave sites on Saturday, 
December 2, 2017 and will remain on the grave sites 

through January 2018.  Hillgrove Union Cemetery staff will 
place and remove wreaths. 

 
The cemetery appreciates your support of this program 

and encourages you to share this information with 
 other families. 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/results.aspx?q=grave+site+wreaths&form=MSNH14&pq=grave+site+wreaths&sc=2-18&sp=-1&qs=n&sk=#view=detail&id=57B18A382498E2EC763C4325A7239A58D971B987&selectedIndex=224

